
Before his death, Jesus prayed that all his followers “may be one” (John 17).  We
gather as the one body of Christ to worship and grow.  Welcome.  Here at Fairfield,
we offer a contemporary service at 9:00; Sunday School for all ages at 10:00 and
our traditional service at 11:00.  Please ask Dr. Steve Starzer, Rev. Mike Watson
or any of the ushers for information on various programs and ministries. You may
also call the church office at (804) 730-7164 or e-mail us:
office@fairfieldpcusa.org or visit our website:  www.fairfieldpcusa.org

PRAYER CONCERNS
Ed Baggett
Kathy Boyle’s father, Bill
Linda Canyock
Sally Kovac’s husband, David
Barbara Wash

Herta Wenninger
K. C. Whitaker’s uncle, Bruce
Tracy Young
All who serve our nation here and
abroad. 

Please call the church office (804) 730-7164 or let a pastor know at the end of the
service for someone to be on our prayer list.  Names will normally be  listed in 
the bulletin for 3 weeks, unless we receive updates.

The two arrangements of flowers in the sanctuary today are given by Dave Compton
to the Glory of God and in loving memory of his wife, Myra Compton.

Infant/Toddler: Emily Tayman and Abbey Glass
Next Week: Emily Tayman & Marge Wantz 

Our liturgist this Sunday will be J. R. Marker (9:00am) and Anne Young
(11:00am).  Thank you both!

MCEF Collection is Today.  If you would like to make a monetary donation,
please write MCEF in the memo part of your check and mark it on the offering
envelope as well.  Thank you.

The Mission 2025 Campaign continues through today.  Prayerfully consider
your blessings, and the gifts you can share as we work together to make sure
that every person knows the love that Christ has for them and how much He
values them.  The yellow/gold insert at the entrance of the Family Center and
Sanctuary shows how the dollars were distributed in 2024. We would love to



be able to support these missions again this year.  Please mark your
contributions “2025 Mission Drive” and place them in the offering plate. 

The Prayer Shawl Knitting Group will meet this coming Wednesday, June 4th

beginning at 10:00am in the Barlow Parlor.  Come work on a shawl or your
own personal project.  If you don’t know how to knit, the ladies will teach you! 
Contact Anna Barrowclough (804-730-3143) if you have any questions.

The Adult Open Door Class will be hosting a group conversation exploring the
Parables this summer, led by Fred McCall.  The class will start next Sunday,
June 1st with Luke 15:1-7 & 8-10; the lost sheep and the lost coin. Next week
will be Mark 4: 1-20, the sower.  Everyone is invited to join this summer class.

The Children’s Sunday School and Joy Choir will be taking a summer break
(beginning June 1), however we will continue to offer Kid’s Worship during the
9:00am service throughout the summer.  We look forward to seeing your
children there!

In this Memorial Day Season it is altogether fitting and proper to honor the
legacy of those mothers, and fathers who built the foundation of today’s
Fairfield Presbyterian Church.  An idea way to honor those who fostered us is
to purchase a memorial plaque in the Fairfield Memorial Garden and
Columbarium.  For $450 you can have the name of one of these church leaders
permanently inscribed on the Memorial Wall in our church’s garden.  Please
take part in this opportunity to memorialize our past, present, and future.

Dear Fairfield,
Please take great caution if you ever receive an email from pastor Steve or Mike
requesting “money”, a “favor”, or anything that raises suspicion.  Our emails are
not hacked in these incidents, but there are often attempts made to imitate us. 
If you receive one of these emails, first check that it is coming from the correct
address: “mike” or “steve” @fairfieldpcusa.org.  These are the only email
addresses by which you will receive communications from us.  If you are even
slightly in doubt of the validity of these emails, please call the church office. 
These phishing emails should be reported and marked as spam, however your
email server allows.



THIS WEEK ’S CHURCH MEETINGS & EVENTS
June 1 Contemporary Worship Service (Pavilion) 9:00am

Sunday School 9:45am
Traditional Worship Service (Sanctuary) 11:00am
New Beginnings Church Worship Service (FC) 11:00am - 12:00pm
New Beginnings Fun & Fellowship 12:00-2:00pm
Amy Wenninger’s Piano Recital (Sanctuary & HH) 2:00pm

June 2 Pickleball (Family Center) 5:30-7:30pm
AA Meeting (#29) 6:00-8:00pm

June 3 Pickleball (Family Center) 11:00pm - 1:00pm
NBC Choir Practice (14) 5:30-6:30pm
Power Soccer (Family Center) 6:00 - 8:00pm
Deacon’s Meeting (#20) 7:00pm

June 4 Prayer Shawl Ministry (Barlow Parlor) 10:00am
Pickleball (FC) 5:30-7:30pm
New Beginnings Praise Team (HH) 4:00-5:00pm
Praise Band Practice (Family Center) 8:00pm

June 5 Pickleball (FC) 11:00am - 1:00pm
Civil Air Patrol (FC) 6:30-9:30pm

Reminder: There are many many church events and community events taking
place here at the church.  We ask you to check the church calendar and be sure
to call the church office if you would like to use a room for a meeting or event. 
A room to meet in might not always be available if it isn’t on the calendar.  This
also helps Donna from “overbooking” rooms due to conflicts.  You can also get
the latest updates to our calendar online at www.fairfieldpcusa.org.

The deadline for bulletin items is Wednesday, 12:00pm.


